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DEEWR Question No. EW0760_12

Senator Cameron asked on 19 October 2011 , Hansard page 67 

Question

ABCC - Meeting attendance 

Mr Johns: Yes. There was one meeting that occurred on 7 October between officers 
of the Department of Treasury and Finance in Victoria and the ABCC in relation to 
our operation of the national code. The guidelines from Victoria had not even been 
released then, so it was not— Senator CAMERON: You have not had any on the 
state government guidelines? Mr Johns: No. Senator CAMERON: Can you provide 
details of the state government officers who attended that meeting? Mr Johns: I will 
take that on notice. 

Answer

The Office of the Australian Building and Construction Commissioner has provided 
the following response:

The meeting in question occurred on 7 September 2011, not 7 October as detailed at 
Senate Estimates.

At the request of the Victorian Department of Treasury and Finance (DTF), ABC 
Deputy Commissioner (Legal) Brian Corney and ABCC Executive Director Field 
Operations (Eastern) Murray Gregor met with DTF representative Mr Ian Singleton at 
the ABCC Melbourne office on 7 September 2011.


